
From: Kim Auth (kim_auth@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Protect Illinois" air: R2018-20, Amendments to 35 Ill. Adm. Code 225.233
Date: Saturday, January 6, 2018 8:23:43 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Illinois should not be paying dynegy to pollute our state (and planet) with more dirty fossil fuel. Illinois should be
investing in clean energy that is the future. This whole deal just feels so corrupt!  Please search your souls and do
the right thing.

Sincerely,

Kim Auth 
5 Shagbark Court
Bloomington, IL 61701
kim_auth@yahoo.com
(309) 827-7770

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information.
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